From: Hilary Saunders

To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Church Farm Kilburn NYM/2017/0787/FL
Date: 29 March 2018 12:24:36

-------- Original message --------

From: Sara Cussons

Date: 29/03/2018 12:06 (GMT+00:00)

To: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: RE: Church Farm Kilburn NYM/2017/0787/FL

Dear Hilary
The comments from Kilburn Parish Council High and Low are as follows:
The Council returned a vote ‘objects’ based on the following points:

e The plans and additional comments made by the client’s agent still lack in any substantive
detail.

¢ We would ask that for a decision to be made by Kilburn Parish Council or indeed NYMNP,
that the applicant/agent should provide topographical surveys - showing the true site
levels and how the building will be sited against the landscape. The plans submitted to
date are of a poor standard and do not allow us to assess the impact of the building on
the surrounding area.

e The summary reads as though Natural England support the application, when it should
state that they promote the management of manure in this way. This comment is
misleading.

With kind regards
Sara Cussons
The Chair, Kilburn Parish Council High & Low

NYMNPA

29/03/2018
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